Primary Newsletter

Monday 3rd April 2017

Vol:1 Issue:9

Primary Principal's Newsletter

Dear Parents.

We've had a great week at ISSR as our Sports Days have been such fun. All the children showed great sporting behaviour and earned many points for their house. We even had a few competitions between parents and teachers. Well done to the parents who won both tug of war games. The teachers did get one back by winning the relay race. Thanks to all the parents who came to support the children. It means so much to them to have you there watching their achievements. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and peaceful new year.

Sports Days

The children enjoyed competing in their houses for Sports' Day this year. The overall winning house will be announced during assembly on Monday. Thank you to all the parents who came along to support the children and thank you to the parents who took part in our tug of war and relay race competitions. It definitely made the children happy to watch the adults competing against each other!



School will be closed from Monday 10th April and will reopen on Monday 17th April.

We are one,
But we are many.

International Week

International Week was a great success with the children learning so much about many different countries. It was also great to see so many parents volunteering their time to share information, songs and food with their child's class. On Friday morning the children became explorers and travelled, with their passports, to the different 'class countries'. It was a wonderful morning. Thanks to Mr Philip and all the staff

involved who help to make our week such fun!





A child without education, is like a bird without wings

Tibetan proverb



Year 5 and 6 were entertained by an amazing musical trio which included our Music Teacher, Ms Chantal.

Khmer New Year

To celebrate Khmer New Year, we will be holding an afternoon of games for the students on Friday 7th April. This is always a fun way to celebrate the start of the holiday. The children will be allowed to come to school in their house colours for this. On the day, **School will be closing at 3pm for ALL students.** Please arrange for your child to be picked up at this time on Friday.



The Nursery class worked in groups to make aliens during Literacy. They imagined what the strange creatures must look like then they had to think about good alien names.

Lost property

Please check our lost property trolley for any items you may have lost this year. Anything left on Friday 7th April will be donated to a local charity.



Year 2A have been studying seeds and created a beautiful display of seed drawings.



Reception 2B enjoyed learning about what is good and bad for our teeth using egg shells. They left an egg in milk and an egg in coke, the egg in coke was very brown after the experiment.

Star of the Month

We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on:

Monday 3rd April - Nursery-Year 1 (Rec 2A performing) Tuesday 4th April - Year 2-Year 6 (Yr 4A performing)

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard.